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We would like to thank the reviewers again for their time and valuable comments, which have been a great
help in improving the paper. According to the feedback from revision 1, we are required to address one last
comment:

Reviewer 1: The authors have provided detailed responses to reviewers’ comments and
have made appropriate amendments. The only thing that was not clear to me in the revised
format was whether the change in the number of preprints (changes in data presented in
table 1) resulted in any change in the results of the regression analysis. I see they are the
same as before while the number of preprints has changed. I just want the authors to ensure
that there hasn’t been an oversight in relation to this and the results are not erroneous.

We confirm that the results of the regression analysis were correct and didn’t change. It was just a mistake in
the counts provided in our first version of Table 1, but the models were fed with the correct data, and the
results have been checked several times. Accordingly, we proceeded to submit this new revision with no
changes.



